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(Neb.)-Area Offices Announce Holiday Closings

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 12/05/2012 08:11 AM

(Chadron)-With the holidays coming up, many local offices are preparing to close temporarily to celebrate with family. As
was announced earlier this week, the courthouse in Sheridan County will be closed all day on Christmas Eve, Christmas
Day, New Year’s Eve and New Year’s Day. Another office would like to let people prepare for closure as well.

The Northwest Community Action Partnership will be closing all of their offices on December 24 and 25, as well as January
1, because of limited staff availability. The Rushville office will close on December 22, and reopen on January 7.

Anyone with questions, or needing to make arrangements to visit with a staff member, can contact the Chadron office at
308-432-3393 extension 52.

(Questions? Comments? Email news@chadrad.com)
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